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The quiet Drummoyne street where our family lives has now become full of cars, many

speeding to catch the green traffic light, and is very dangerous to the many young children
who live here.

Our commute to school is taking on average 60-80 minutes return trip. This is prior to starting
work. The loss of productivity to myself, my family, my business and the community is
massive.

Victoria Road has now become a literal carpark in peak hours. The noise of cars, frustrated
commuters and car fumes has made Victoria Rd shopping a hazard zone during these peak
hours.



